THE RT. HON. MRS. MARGARET THATCHER, M.P.

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SWIA 0AA

22nd February 1979

Thank ?ou for your letter.

Some thinking is already being
done on the basis of the Carrington
Committee Report; but you will remember
from its content that the main qg&*gp
can only be taken in Government. There
is obviously a limit to what we can do
outside, and I think it would be a
mistake to reconvene that particular
Committee now. LLQ —
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The Hon George Younger TD DL ﬁS



